
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 August 2018 

Proposed Internal Corporate Reorganization for IHS Markit in Japan 

IHS Markit is pleased to announce that in connection with the ongoing integration plan related to the 
merger of IHS and Markit, IHS Markit will be carrying out an internal group reorganization with respect to 
its subsidiaries in Japan to be able to provide more efficient operations and services to our customers 
in Japan.  

On 1 October 2018, IHS Markit Group Japan K.K. (ＩＨＳマークイットグループ日本株式会社) will merge into 

IHS Global KK (ＩＨＳグローバル株式会社) (address: 3-1-1 Kyobashi, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 104-0031, Japan) 

with IHS Global KK as the surviving entity of the merger, and IHS Global KK will convert from a KK (joint 
stock company) to a GK (limited liability company) on the same day and be renamed IHS Markit Japan 

GK (ＩＨＳマークイットジャパン合同会社).   

IHS Markit remains committed to providing its customers in Japan with the highest level of service that 
they have come to expect from IHS Markit. The merger of our two subsidiaries will permit us to provide 
high quality operations and customer service in an efficient and streamlined manner, and provide a 
single organization in Japan from which to offer all IHS Markit products and services.  

All agreements between either IHS Global KK (ＩＨＳグローバル株式会社) or IHS Markit Group Japan K.K. 

(ＩＨＳマークイットグループ日本株式会社) and all customers and third parties will be automatically retained 

by IHS Markit Japan GK (ＩＨＳマークイットジャパン合同会社) at the completion of the reorganization (i.e. 

the merger and the conversion to a GK) and will continue on their existing terms in all respects, other 

than changing relevant references to our legacy subsidiary names to refer to IHS Markit Japan GK (ＩＨ

Ｓマークイットジャパン合同会社) as appropriate. From 1 October 2018, invoices will be issued by, and fees 

thereunder will be payable to, IHS Markit Japan GK. To facilitate these payments, can we please ask that 

you add “IHS Markit Japan GK (ＩＨＳマークイットジャパン合同会社)” as an additional vendor on your 

systems to process payments. If your agreement has been entered into with another IHS Markit 
subsidiary or affiliate, there will be no changes to that agreement in any way.  

We will provide additional communications at the time of the completion of the reorganization with 

further details about IHS Markit Japan GK (ＩＨＳマークイットジャパン合同会社) that will assist you in 

updating your systems.  

If you have any questions about our proposed reorganization, please contact the Customer Care 

Helpdesk at CustomerCare@ihsmarkit.com or your usual IHS Markit account representative.      

Thank you for your continued support of our business. 

IHS Global KK (ＩＨＳグローバル株式会社)   

IHS Markit Group Japan K.K. (ＩＨＳマークイットグループ日本株式会社) 
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